=/S/R

Science for Communities

Enquiries to: Ben Bogun
+64 9 815 4681
Ben.Bogun@esr.cri.nz

3 December 2018
Dear P Alert Ltd

On 27 November 2018 at the ESR laboratory, Auckland | tested two devices/sensors for
whether they could detect methamphetamine vapour. The devices were documented to be
called “P Alert MK3”.

Both sensors were secured to the roof of an approximately 0.064 m?® perspex box.
Methamphetamine hydrochloride was vapourised in the box using an electric hotplate.

When approximately 0.01 grams of methamphetamine hydrochloride was vapourised-
e P Alert MK3 was documented to have sent a text message to your mobile phone
reading “SENSOR ALARM ACTIVATED: PPM10”.

When approximately 0.03 grams of methamphetamine hydrochloride was vapourised-
e P Alert MK3 was documented to have sent a text message to your mobile phone
reading “SENSOR ALARM ACTIVATED: PPM162”.

If you have any questions or require further testing to be carried out please don’t hesitate to
contact me.

Yours sincerely

Ben Bogun

ESR
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